
 

 

20th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
In response to your feedback to the consultation we ran earlier in the year, we are 
very excited to launch Morning & After School Club in September in partnership with 
Move More.  

The club will be run and managed by Move More, using some Ashchurch staff that 
children already know. 
 
Morning Club will run from 8am – 8.50am and is charged at £3 per session.  No 
breakfast will be served during this session, although children are welcome to bring 
a snack with them.  
 
After school club runs from 3.15pm until 5.15pm and is charged as follows: 
 
3.15pm until 4.15pm = £5 
3.15pm until 5.15pm = £10 
4.15pm until 5.15pm = £5 (if children doing one of our after-school clubs first) 
 
There is a 10% discount for siblings and childcare vouchers / the tax-free childcare 
scheme is accepted. 
 
The booking system is just being finalised and will be available very shortly.  We 
wanted you to have the information as early as possible as we know that many of 
you will be starting to plan your routines for the new school year.  
 
Any enquiries should be directed to Move More directly at info@move-more.org. 
 
We can’t wait to get this new venture off the ground and we are sure it will be a 
welcome addition to our school community. 
 
 
Mr Gibson & Mr Rickaby 
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